

9th September 2025

Dear Families,

We have recently received several complaints from local residents regarding inconsiderate and unsafe parking in the streets surrounding our school. Concerns have been raised about cars being left on corners, across driveways and parking in disabled bays. These actions not only cause frustration for our neighbours but also create dangerous situations for our children and families.

To help keep everyone safe, we kindly ask that you make use of the **free parking permits** provided by the school. These permits allow you to park in Osborne Street car park **before 9:00am** and between **2:40pm – 3:20pm** at no cost. Permits are available from the school office.

We appreciate your cooperation with this, as it supports both the safety of our school community and the wellbeing of our local residents. Please also be aware that the local traffic warden has been informed and will be carrying out patrols in the area.

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our children and community safe.

Regards,

Mr O'Sullivan

Head of Academy



All Saints Marsh C of E Academy
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot
Devon, TQ12 2DJ
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org
W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



